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Lake George Conservation Club Picnic Recap
We had a great turn out of neighbors on a lovely Sunday on Lake George. Birdie did a
magnificent job creating and preparing the raffle prizes for kids and adults. Tami, Birdie and
Vicky served delicious food from Smokey’s Barbecue. We had yummy ribs, pulled chicken
and pork with sides of Mac 'n Cheese and Memphis Coleslaw.

Prizes were awarded for the best decorated boat in the 4th of July parade. The Joachum
boat won first prize decorated in red, white, and blue. They received the traveling trophy
plus a $25 gift certificate. Cassie and Jay Edwardson earned second prize for their themed
“B2 Bomber and Escort “ and received a $15 gift certificate. Third prize/Honorable Mention
goes to Seth and Janine Goettl along with Junior Commodores Emma, Ethan, and Noah. A
special award for “Valiant Effort” to Jackie, Michelle, Jac,
Ambrose,and Gregory who are family of Todd Mester and
Terry Thommes crew who decorated their paddle boat.

Juanita Reed Boniface, Chairperson for the Lake George
Improvement District (LGID) gave a warm speech of
appreciation to departing Treasurer, Dick Werner, and his
beloved, supportive wife Rosie.

The big event of the picnic (after eating delicious food)
was the raffle. We had 12 Kids Prizes and 23 Adult prizes.
Our 2024 raffle ticket sales were $205.00 with proceeds going to the club. The $50 raffle
prize was won by Vicky Willken. All raffle winners were delighted with their choices.




Thank you to the following members for their donations to the raffle items.

Dick Werner & Rose Jameson Birdie & Tom Rotramel
Tami Isaccson Dan & Liz Gerdin

Pat & Caroline Graiziger Kyle & Kristin Rains
Aaron Ridge & Lorna Gluck Paul & Vicky Wilken
Mike & JoAnne Kennedy Alex Stitt & Becky Ridge

Perry & Cindy Prestholdt

A special thanks to Alex and Becky for graciously sharing their home and the set up and
clean up crew!

** Please join us at The Refuge Golf Course for our next Lake George Conservation Club
Meeting on August 8, 2024. Dinner/Social Hour begins at 6:00 PM. LGCC Meeting begins
at 7:00 PM. Our LGCC speaker for August is Matt Anderson, the Public Works Director for
City of Oak Grove who will be speaking on the Lake George Sewer System.



